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5) Accepting your proposal would also raise a lot of security concerns. F o r 
instance, the parking spaces are near the Embassy for a reason, also due t o 
our internal rules about cars which are the state-owned property and paid b y 
the Croatian tax payers. The same financial dimension is to be applied on t h e 
issue of sharing the parking space paid for and by the Croatian tax p a y e r s . 

Therefore, in conclusion and following the consultations with many Ambassadors i n 
Copenhagen (EU and others), the Embassy of the Republic of Croatia is unable a n d 
unwilling, for that matter, to accept your proposal regarding the use of E m b a s s y ' s 
parking spaces after business hours and over the w e e k e n d. 

S i n c e r e l y , 

A m b a s s a d 
Dean of Diplomatic Corps in t h e 


